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Greetings from Miyako, 

 

The month of May has been somewhat slow, but I was able to make contacts with some 

gentlemen who work on seaweed farms. I got to go out with them on their boat and help with 

some of their harvest. I was able to go to their home for a little while and get acquainted with 

their family some. Its so apparent everywhere there are people hurting mentally and physically, 

I still see God is preparing for a huge outpouring in the islands of Japan.  

 We have also started doing home Bible studies with some of our recent converts that 

aren’t able to make it to Sunday preaching points and Wednesday life group. We have been 

picking up more times and opportunities to preach the Word to different individuals lately, 

again I feel God is preparing for something huge to happen. I wish I had a long list of baptisms 

and people being filled with the Holy Ghost but it’s not the case this month. Were staying strong 

and moving forward God does give the increase were just doing our best. God bless you all at 

HQ hope you had a great month, till next time. 

Bro. Craig  
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